
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Seamus Heath coaching will start on Wednesday, 15th September 2021. 
   
It is an excellent opportunity for your child to take part in sporting activities with their friends. 
These sessions will help to develop your child’s sporting ability, confidence and promote a 
healthy lifestyle. Each week the session will include a warm-up, skills and a variety of different 
games.  
 
All coaches are fully qualified and Access NI checked 
 
All sessions will be delivered in a professional manner in a friendly environment.  
 
Day: Every Wednesday from Wednesday, 15th September, 2021.         
Dates:      Sept: 15th, 22nd, 29th,   
 Oct:   6th, 13th, 20th  
 
Seamus will provide coaching for P1 and P2 from 2pm-3pm. P1 pupils can start from Wednesday 
22nd September. The cost is £12 for P2 pupils and £10 for P1 pupils. This will take the place of 
Crossover club each Wednesday.  If Seamus Heath Coaching is cancelled due to the rain, 
Crossover Club will take place as usual.  
 
P3 - P7 coaching will take place from 3pm - 4pm for £15. If you want your child to stay in 3pm-
5pm club after Seamus Heath coaching, then please select the £2.50 option for this day. 
 

This should be made as a one-off payment via School Money. 
 

Please click on this link to give consent.  
 
 
 

Many Thanks 
John-Paul Magee 
  

http://www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com/
https://forms.office.com/r/vube5GMcij

